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Town of Milton 

Planning Board Public Hearing 

Tuesday, March 04, 2014 

Milton Town Hall 

6:30 PM 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Members in attendance:  Chairman Brian Boyers, Bob Graham, Selectmen Representative Tom Gray, 

Peter Hayward and Larry Brown.  Also in attendance Kimberly Ladisheff Land Use Clerk.   

 

Public in attendance:  David Paey Jr. and Michelle Beauchamp. 

 

Chairman Boyers called the meeting to order at 6:37 pm.  

 

Chairman Boyers appointed Bob Graham (alternate) as a full voting member for the meeting. 

 

Public Comment 

None 

 

Public Hearing Re: Application for renewal of an existing Excavation Permit for David Paey, Jr.   

Property located on Piggott Hill Rd, Milton NH. Tax Map 13 Lot 3, Industrial Zone.  

Dave Paey Jr. addressed the Board regarding his gravel pit renewal application.  He would like to renew 

for another five years.  He is not asking for anything different but is asking for a waiver on submitting the 

site restoration plan as one is already on file. Currently only 3 acres are open and a bond has been posted. 

 

The Land Use Clerk verified all application fees had been paid and abutters were notified.   

 

Motion by Tom to waive a sitewalk.  Motion seconded by Peter.  Motion carried.  Motion by Tom to 

waive plans.  Motion seconded by Peter.  Motion carried.  Peter moved to approve the extension request.  

Motion seconded by Tom.  Motion carried.   

 

Approval of Minutes 

Table minutes of January 7, 2014.  Motion by Tom to approve minutes of February 4, 2014.  Motion 

seconded by Larry.  Motion carried.   

 

Discussion on Master Plan  

Board was shorthanded and decided to wait until the next meeting to work on updating the Master Plan.   

 

Other Business 

Chairman Boyers mentioned the town was notified of a shoreland permit application submitted to the 

State for 240 Northeast Pond Rd.  He feels they need to keep an eye on this one.   

 

Motion by Larry to adjourn.  Motion seconded by Bob.  Meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kimberly Ladisheff 

Land Use Clerk 


